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Follow-Up

A small working committee of community members will be compiling the maps and selecting the most popular and 
scenic routes in our community. They will choose a couple of short, medium, and longer routes to place on our �nal map. 
Look for these maps to be available in spring 2013! 

If you would like to be involved in the committee – or have some great ideas or facts about you community, please note 
your name and contact information on the line provided below.

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Name 							       Phone Number 

As well, our City of Edmonton representatives from Community Services are here to help us. If you have any 
questions, please contact Ian Hosler at 780.944-5339 or Ian.Hosler@edmonton.ca


